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Circular 

 

Type and number MDD00719  

Date and time 16 November 2020   Purpose For Information 

To Market Participants  From Elexon Digital Operations 

 

 

Update on delivery of Market Domain Data (MDD) Version 304 

What is happening?  

Elexon has been investigating an issue with the delivery of MDD Version 304, as a number of BSC Parties and Party 

Agents did not receive the MDD files published on 11 November 2020 with a Go Live date of 18 November 2020. 

Elexon has now rectified this issue and is sending out the delayed files via the usual method. 

A separate issue also occurred which meant the D0269 failed to send to a small number of Market Participants. Elexon 

is working with these Market Participants individually to ensure they can receive and load the required files before the 

Go Live date of 18 November 2020. 

Is there anything else I need to know? 

No, for more information please contact the BSC Service Desk. 

https://elexonexternal.newsweaver.com/924j6pkkru/yg08wefbxr1g8ja3kaiho6/external?email=true&a=6&p=2356353&t=537156

